
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board Meeting, February 24. 2016 

 
Board of Directors: 
 
President, Richard Sochon N1OV                         Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU   
Vice President, Bill Adkins W4KMA                     Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer  W2RWH 
 
Rick opened the meeting at  1:00 PM 
 
Guests –  Pat Masterson 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported club membership at 61 and $3291.08 in the bank.  
 
Rick reviewed the agenda for next week’s March 2, Wednesday 2 PM Florida Room meeting. 
 
CA THANK YOU LUNCHEON 
 
Anyone who worked on the Fireworks or Golf Cart parades is invited to a free luncheon. 
This will be from 12 noon to 2 PM in the Florida Room on Thursday February 25. 
Rick will send out email tonight to all the club members.  
  
CLUB MEMBERSHIP 
    
Claudia has asked for the club membership list by the end of this month and Michael did 
submit the list already.  
  
FUN FEST 
 
We will need volunteers for Fun Fest on March 19 from 9 AM to 2 PM. Set up in front of 
Old  Town Hall same as last year. 
 
MEMBER SURVEY 
 
The board reviewed and made a few changes to the survey questions that David 
Schierenbeck sent.  
Michael will post survey to the club site.  
 
Rick will send email tonight with a reminder of the free luncheon and a link to the member 
survey.  
 
The Board would like our program director to give an update to future programs so we can 
have them for the Board Minutes also. 
 
Bill Adkins will start Technician and Extra classes in March.  


